
 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: RK/FT 

4th March 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Food Technology Coursework 

Thank you for your support with the practical non-exam assessment that pupils took part in before 

half term. The pupils all worked really hard and produced some excellent dishes; they should be 

proud of what they achieved. 

The due date for NEA2 coursework is the 28th March, with time to revisit NEA1 coursework the 

following week.  Pupils have checklist sheets based on their coursework to help focus their 

application. They will have access to the computer room on Fridays during lesson time and are 

invited to come to intervention on Friday after school from 3.15pm to 4.15pm to ensure their 

coursework is completed to the best of their ability. 

Alternative arrangements may be possible but please speak to Mrs Kent to organise a mutually 

convenient time. 

Coursework marks - pupils will be informed of a score out of 100 before the Easter holiday. This is 

not a grade and is subject to change by the exam board.  The mark will be added to pupils' written 

assessment mark, which will take place in June, and then calculated into a GCSE grade between 1-9. 

If you have any queries, please contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

  R Kent 
Mrs R Kent 

Food Technology Teacher 
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